17 February 2017

Fairfield Court House

meet€ing notice

The PSA will be in attendance at Fairfield Court House to talk to members and
non-members during their break or before/after their shift. Details of the meeting

are below.

Tuesday, 21 February 2017
12pm-2pm
Staff Lunch Room

Staff are encouraged to make time to talk with us about any issue they may want

to discuss, including:

SA membership

artment of Justice’s proposed Flexible Working Hours

ign up on the day and all staff

in how their workplace is

, DEFENDING
PSA PUBLIC SERVICES

Public Service Association of NSW, 160 Clarence Street Sydney by protecting jobs and workplace rights

Authorised by Stewart Little, General Secretary


https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/

